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After 29 years of service with 

Alzheimer Scotland, it is with great 

sadness that we say goodbye to 

Pat Brodlie and wish her a very 

long and happy retirement. Pat is 

looking forward to spending more 

time with her family. 

 

 

 

BOOGIE  
Come along and join us at our Boogie on the last Thursday of 

every month at the Royal British Legion, Helen Street, Arbroath 

2pm-4pm. Tea/coffee and biscuits are provided and there is a 

bar open for anyone who wishes to purchase drinks. Our DJ 

Conor plays a great selection of music to suit all tastes. 

Suggested donation £3 per person.  
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Annual Christmas Concert 
 

Thank you to everyone who came 

along and supported our Annual 

Christmas Concert. The concert 

raised a total of £1515 for 

Alzheimer Scotland. We are so 

grateful to Garry Mitchell and the 

rest of the choir for their 

dedication and hard work. What a 

wonderful evening enjoyed by all.  

We would also like to thank the wonderful volunteers who assisted on the 

evening and made this possible.

 

 

Carers Education 
We are running Carers 

Education sessions at our 
Arbroath Dementia Resource 
Centre. The next block of 4 

sessions start on Tuesday 4th 
March. For more information 

please email Rosemary at 
rmoncur@alzscot.org or phone 

07585 700902 

mailto:rmoncur@alzscot.org

